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Dear Families,

We hope all of you are well. The COVID-19 pandemic has certainly brought about a time for connecting
in a different way. Governor Wolf has extended the school closure mandate through April 8, 2020, and
we are all focused on the health, safety, and well-being of all members of the Wayne Highlands

family. We are also dedicated to providing materials that can help our students with special education

needs maintain the skills they have already gained this school year.

The Wayne Highlands School District is committed to making a good faith effort to provide continuity of
education for our students while our schools are mandatorily closed due to the COVID-19 pandemic.
During the extended closure, we are providing enrichment and review opportunities for our students to
keep their skills sharp. Information about the District’s resources and information about picking up
materials has been sent to all our parents and is also available on the District’s website. This will be

updated for everyone as necessary.

The enrichment and review opportunities that have been sent home include voluntary work that is
appropriate for your child’s educational levels. Special education teachers and general education
teachers have collaborated on the work provided to ensure it provides any necessary accommodations
and/or modifications your child requires. If you have any questions regarding the enrichment and
review packets that were sent home, please contact your child’s special education case manager, who

will be checking his/her email.

Additionally, if your child’s annual IEP Team Meeting was postponed due to school closure, or you have
an upcoming |IEP Team Meeting, we will contact to schedule a phone conference meeting in the very

near future.

The Special Education team values education and we value your child. We understand the challenges
school closure has caused and want to do our part in ensuring your child has equal access to learning.
We also appreciate the expanded role that has been thrust upon parents and we want to be a support
for you as well. Thank you for your continued cooperation as we work to ensure the safety of our
students, staff, and communities. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact one of us at the

email address below or your case manager.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Amanda Kerna

Director of Special Education
MISSION: TO PROMOTE A SCHOOL-COMMUNITY ALLIANCE DEDICATED TO:

- DYNAMIC EDUCATIONAL PROCESSES - SUCCESS FOR ALL STUDENTS
+ LIFELONG LEARNING « RESPECT FOR ONESELF AND SOCIETY

“An Equal Opportunity Employer and Educational Organization”



